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Dear Parents/Carers, 

                                  I am delighted to be writing my first letter to you as Headteacher of Twiss Green. I 

have thoroughly enjoyed my first week here and have spent time during these first few days getting to know 

the children and staff a little more. Twiss Green really is a place where everyone cares and everyone matters 

and I am proud to now officially be able to call myself Headteacher here. 

 

It has also been lovely to start meeting some of you and begin to gather your views on what makes Twiss 

Green such a special place for your children and also where you think we could make improvements to your 

child’s learning experience. I am keen to meet with as many of you as possible and would therefore like to 

invite you to an ‘afternoon tea’ in the Breakfast Club room next Tuesday, 26th April, at 2.30pm. This will be 

an informal opportunity to have a chat with myself and Mrs Kelly over tea/coffee and cake before you 

collect your children at the end of the school day. I do appreciate that this time and date will not be suitable 

for everybody, so I will share the date of another opportunity to meet with me and share your views when we 

send out our summer term diary dates, which we aim to do next week. Alternatively, please don’t hesitate to 

get in touch if you would like to meet with me at a time more convenient to you. 

 

I realise that the last few months have seen much change for Twiss Green and that staffing has not always 

been consistent for a number of reasons. It is my aim that summer term will feel much more settled for our 

school community and that the warmer months will provide the chance for us to come together now that 

Covid is hopefully presenting far less of a barrier. We are currently in the process of planning events such as 

sports days, school trips, sunshine assemblies and a summer concert to name but a few and I very much look 

forward to welcoming you all into school for these events. 

 

I am also aware that communication between home and school is something that has been worked on this 

year. My current plan is to send a fortnightly newsletter out to parents and carers whilst we continue to 

develop our communication plans based on your views. This will include a review of how we share our 

children’s achievements and successes via social media and how we keep you up to date with school life and 

important events. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, my door is always open. 

 

Kind regards, 

                      Mrs Hughes                                

                                       

 

Mrs N. Hughes 

Headteacher         
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